Republic of tbevﬁbnhpnmes

Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

June 5, 2023

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
CLMD-2023-

PARTICIPANTS TO THE HARMONIZATION OF COMPENDIUM OF TEACHING
AND LEARNING RESOURCES ON FILIPINO SIGN LANGUAGE

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
- Division of Baybay City
- Division of Ormoc City
All Others Concerned

| 28 Attached is DepEd Memorandum DM-CT-2023-094 dated May 18, 2023 and
a DepEd Advisory dated May 25, 2023 announcing the conduct of the Harmonization
of Compendium of Teaching and Learning Resources on Filipino Sign Language on
June 6-8, 2023 at the Golden Prince Hotel, Cebu City which requires the involvement
of regional participants who are proficient in sign language.

2. In response to this communication, this Office, through the Curriculum and
Learning Management Division (CLMD), shall send the following teachers as the
official participants of the Region:

PARTICIPANT POSITION OFFICE/SCHOOL
Marilou A. Paraiso | Teacher III Baybay [ Central School
Daisy B. Tapang SPET - II New Ormoc City National High School

3. Travel expenses of the participants shall be charged to the 2023 SPED-PSF
OSEC-8-23-1620 which will also be downloaded to their respective Schools Division
Offices, subject to the existing accounting rules and regulations.

4. The participants are also required to submit a report about their involvement
in the said workshops not later than two weeks after their return.

5. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are
desired.
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Enclosures: As stated
References: As stated
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:
COMPENDIUM SIGN LANGUAGE WORKSHOP
CLMD-DME
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